
We have seen only a 0.5 percentage increase since 2003. Costs have skyrocketed. Our margins are shrinking each year. We need 
your help to stay afloat. The 0.5 percent increase from two years ago was completely absorbed by the raise in minimum wage. We 
are here for you, please be here for us. Thank you. 


